"WHEREAS the City of Richmond is one of the municipal members of TransLink:

AND WHEREAS the Coalition of HandyDART Users has recently issued a report
entitled “Engaging the Future” (2005) regarding the management of the
HandyDART system by TransLink;

AND WHEREAS the report "Engaging the Future” (2005) discusses six key areas
the Coalition of HandyDART Users have identified as problems and/or
inefficiencies in the current system;

AND WHEREAS those six key problem areas identified include short-term
contracts, multiple zones and multiple contractors, stifling technological
innovation, service not meeting demand, facilities and drivers for vehicles, and a
lack of vision.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT, Richmond City Council:

1. Call on TransLink to review the report by the Coalition of HandyDART
Users entitled "Engaging the Future" (2005);

2. Call on TransLink to continue to consult with the Coalition of HandyDART
Users, including implementing the findings of their report entitled
“Engaging the Future” (2005).

3. Communicate this resolution to TransLink and the Coalition of
HandyDART Users.”





